
January 31, 2024 

El Dorado County 
Chief Administrative Office 
Sue Hennike, Assistant Chief Administrative Officer 

330 Fair Lane, Bldg. A 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Ms. Hennike: 

We confirmed, that on January 8th a  deposit was inadvertently scanned with a different batch into your 
account. This is a very unusual occurrence and one we seek to rectify for both clients as soon as 
possible. Below are screen grabs showing El Dorado County’s actual daily account deposit ($11,730.88) 
AND the City of Torrance’s deposit ($43,419.30), for the same day mistakenly scanned into the County’s 
account. 

El Dorado County 1/8/24 Regular Deposit 
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City of Torrance 1/8/24 Deposit Scanned to El Dorado County Account 
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We have set additional security filters on our scanning profiles to prevent similar incidents from 
happening again. In the meantime, the most expedient solution to this would be for Wittman to cut a 
check to “The City of Torrance Fire Department” for $43,419.30. Then Wittman would collect the funds 
for $43,419.30 from El Dorado County on a separate invoice once Board approves. I sincerely apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. Please let me know if you have any questions on how best to 
proceed for your team and the other clients’ team. 

Sincerely, 

Wittman Enterprises 
Corinne Wittman-Wong, CEO 
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